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I'm an Oregon coast resident and I support HB 2656, The Safe Waters Act.  It is vital to the health of 
Oregon's citizens, economies, fisheries and wildlife that we begin greatly reducing the clearcutting and 
we eliminate the use of herbicides and pesticides in our watersheds. As a fishing guide on the Oregon 
coast, it is important to my livelihood, the economy, and the culture of our community to have healthy 
habitats in our watersheds.  The current Forest Practices Act is archaic and allowing massive clearcuts 
that are negatively impacting all of the above. It is time to protect our forests and the health of our 
communities. 
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